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Clerk Report November 2024

Missing Picnic Bench -Georgewood Road opposite The Denes. 
An NMPC Picnic bench is missing, possibly stolen. Clerk currently investigating. It has been reported to the police and our insurance company. Awaiting response from CCTV team and warden approaching local neighbours to ascertain if they have any camera footage.
Georgewood Steps
Repairs actioned. Feedback is that the works aren’t satisfactory. Clerk has communicated this to the DBC surveyor.
Budgets 2025/26
NMPC are still waiting to hear from DBC re the Warden & Concurrent Services Grant 
Filming at the Denes
No prior notice received from DBC; issues caused with parking. The clerk is meeting with the Dacorum Filming Lead Officer to work out how communication can be improved, how disruption can be more proactively managed and also what benefits (if any) there may be to Nash Mills. 
War memorial and Gardens
Dispute remains ongoing between DBC & developers. Site was tidied, Warden notified clerk that the contractor did not remove the waste therefore the clerk contacted DBC and arranged collection. 
Parish Magazine 
Has now gone to print and invoices sent. 
Defib
Defib currently with Zoll for a second time over recent months and awaiting repair. 
Warden Updates 
Continued issues with fly tipping. 3 reports week ending 1/11/24 
Christmas Lights
Electrical test outstanding for completion of stage 2 (contractor arranges)
Clerk/ Cllr training/CPD
None since last report.
Further Action List Updates 
· See separate business planning excel sheet business planning WG.xlsx  
Correspondence received (please note that this will not include all items dealt with by the clerk)
· Complaint received about parking on Chambersbury Lane/Bunkers Lane junction. County Cllr copied in, and information shared with all Cllrs for possible inclusion  in verges working group. 
Clerk Action List updates (status post Oct meeting) 
Little Library.
· Plaque ordered and received
· Registered with Little Library stewardship scheme
· Contractor booked
· Contractor risk assessment and insurance sent to DBC for sign off
Remembrance
· Wreaths ordered and received
· Footpath signs ordered and received
· Warden arranging for Tommies to be in position
· Clerk liaised with school re performance and risk assessment
· Liaised with school for a child to read declaration 
· Liaised with adult to read declaration. 
· Invitations sent to all residents’ associations and usual attendees.
· Order of service template received from B/Cllr Maddern
· Order of service printed 
· Delivery of music and PA system (from B/ Cllr Maddern) checked
· Attendees notified; participants notified
· Marshals notified. Hi -Vis jackets arranged. 
MP
· Invitation sent asking for attendance at an NMPC meeting
Disabled Spaces at the Denes 
· County Cllr wrote back to confirm that colour of new lines is correct
S106/Teal Way 
· Response from Borough Cllr received. January agenda item to try to progress this further
Community Infrastructure Levy (CIL) 
· Waiting for DBC officer to confirm that the Library Box and Map can be classed as appropriate for CIL expenditure
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